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ROCHESTER GAS AND ELECTRIC CORP. SHEET NO. 2
PDATE  October 25, 1984
o Dr. Thomas E. Murley

On September 21, 1984, the PMlant Superintendent requested
that the Technical Manager and the corporate nuclear engineer
review these calculations again before any action would be taken.
This re-review yielded the same result; i.e. that the calorimetric
was in error by approximately .2% in the non-conservative direction.
The results of the re-verification did not change. It was recommended
that the power level be immediately reduced by approximately .2%
and that the calorimetric procedure be changed to reflect a conservative
number for the non-reactor heat innut. This new conservative
number was gomputed from the 1977 design analysis assumption of
17.574 x 10® BTU/hr. with an additional 10% uncertainty factored
in. The net result was that .3% of 1520 megawatts should be used
as a conservative estimate of the non-reactor heat inputs.

This event was then reviewed relative to the reporting
criteria as set forth in 10CFR50.72 and 10CFR50.73. It was
determinci by the Plant Operations Review Committee (PORC) with
concurrence received from your Resident Inspector that this event
was not reportable under either 10CFR50.72 or 10CFR50.73 criteria.
However, the PORC decided that because of the nature of this
event a formal written report should be forwarded to your office.

Subsequent to this report a detailed analysis of the non-reactor
heat inputs will be performed and adjustments made as necessary
to the calorimetric procedure.

Very truly yours,

f’b Roger W. Kober



